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April ]6, 2018

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
21 South fruit Street, Suite I 0
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Joyce W. Jones
Licensing & Reporting Analyst
Regulator,’ Affairs
Telephone (713) 904-7124
Email joyce.iones@directenergy.com

RE: Direct Energy Business Marketing, LLC — Qi 2018 Quarterly Report Certificate No. DM 13-260

Dear Ms. Howland,

Enclosed please find Direct Energy Business Marketing, LLC’s (“DEBM”) confidential quarterly customer
and sales data report for the 1st Quarter of2Ol 8 and two copies ofthis report. I have also emailed a PDF
version to Executive.Directorpuc.nh.gov and david.goyettepuc.nh.gov.

Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully submitted,

W.Joie
Licensing & Reporting Analyst

enclosure


